
Now is the time to embrace new changes & challenges 

Only correct information should be given to members 

 

Remember our primary objective is the VETERAN – not our personal agenda 

Everyone is a volunteer and is needed for the success of any year 

Do thank each person for what they do for our organization 

 

Find members why they joined and ask for their input into meetings 

Let all members have an equal say in the operation of the meeting 

Accept their opinions, appreciate their help, and approve their contributions 

Give GOOD JOB cards to show appreciation  

Show respect to time, talent, resourcefulness, and most of say Thank You! 
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                    “Bee the Change” as we “Band Together for Our Veterans” 
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